
 

Dear Parents 
 

This letter has been sent home to inform you about your child’s learning for next 

week.  
 

In Literacy, we are learning to use persuasive language to create a persuasive 

letter and a persuasive leaflet. These will be based on the idea of the children 

supporting a famous scientist to create a children’s zoo.   

 

In Numeracy, we will be using both grid method and column method to complete 

multiplications up to 4 digits x 1 digit. We will then focus on using the column 
method to calculate long multiplications using 4 digits x 2 digits. Following this, we 

will recap division using the bus stop method. We will also begin to use letters to 

create and check simple formulae. 
 

In Science, we will be investigating mixing solids and liquids to form solutions. We 

will be investigating the difference between soluble and insoluble materials, 

before investigating how to filter solutions to separate materials. 
 

In IPC, we will be looking at famous entrepreneurs and the impact they have had 

on society. We will then be looking at Futuristic Art and designing our own 
versions. 

 

In ICT, we are learning to sequence events to create a story narrative. To achieve 

this, we are learning to; order a series of backdrop settings, narrate events with 

required timings and program the use of a button to change the backdrop. 

 

In PSHE, we are working to complete the resources needed for our charity event 
which is taking place next week. We are creating invitations, letters, posters and 

objects to sell. 

 

For Spellings, students will receive their spelling lists on Thursday and will be 

tested on the list the following week. Students will have 11 words to learn during 

the course of the week. 
 

Notice & Reminders: 

 

 Please remember to check your child’s Communication Book daily. 

 Please remember to like our Facebook page Year 6 for updates from the 
Year group.  

 Our PSHE Charity Fayre is Wednesday 14th March. It would be great to see 
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you visiting and supporting the children from 10:00 – 11:00.  

 Please sign up for parent meetings by following the Jot form links sent out 

yesterday.  

 
 

Have a lovely weekend! 

 
Yours faithfully 

 

Year 6 Team 
 


